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DESCRIPTION & JUSTIFICATION 
 
 
 

 With this filing CBT proposes to withdraw its Metallic Service, Telegraph Service,  
 
and Digital Data Service from the Bethel, Ohio and Fairfield, Ohio service areas.   
 
Metallic Service, Telegraph Service, and Digital Data Service are found in Section 7 –  
 
Special Access.   
 
 CBT filed a Section 214 Application to Discontinue Metallic Service and Telegraph  
 
Service in the Bethel Ohio and Fairfield Ohio service areas on August 6, 2014 and the  
 
Application was deemed complete by the Commission as of October 10, 2014.  The  
 
Commission issued Public Notice No. DA-1742 regarding CBT’s Section 214  
 
Application on December 3, 2014.  Comments were due on the Public Notice on January  
 
2, 2015.  No comments were received. The Commission stated in the Public Notice that,  
 
absent further Commission action, CBT could discontinue Metallic Service and Telegraph  
 
Service in the Bethel, Ohio and Fairfield, Ohio service areas on or after February 1, 2015.   
 
 
 CBT filed a Section 214 Application to Discontinue Digital Data Service in the Bethel  
 
Ohio and Fairfield Ohio service areas on August 6, 2014.  The Commission issued Public  
 
Notice No. DA-1743 regarding CBT’s Section 214 Application on December 3, 2014.   
 
Comments were due on the Public Notice on January 2, 2015.  No comments were  
 
received. The Commission stated in the Public Notice that, absent further Commission  
 



action, CBT could discontinue Digital Data Service in the Bethel Ohio and Fairfield Ohio  
 
service areas on or after February 1, 2015.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 
 

 
 


